WOKINGHA

11th October, 1940.

Dear Sirs,

I have to acquaint you that in reply \
to a Notice regarding the Boiler Survey of the W
steamer "PAZ", the Owners state they have despatched
this vessel to HongZong for docklng and survey.

I therefore awaip the receipt of
your report in due course, and as thls vessel has
now become due for Second Special Survey lo.l, 1
shall be glad if you will endeavour to arrange ..
for that Inspection to be dealt with on the & '~
occasion of the drydocking.

1 am, Dear Sirs, / f%
Yours faithfully, { |

L

Clerk to the 7
Classification Committee.

’ The Surveyors,

HONGKONG.



